
From: Georgia Sloan  

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 4:15 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Mining Bills 

 

Beth, 

 

We ask that our wonderful state senators please reconsider the passage of SB838 and 

SB401.  Also we oppose SB115 if it is also on the table. 

 

We do recreational mining and feel that these bills will ruin what mining is left in Oregon for 

small placer mining. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mike Sloan 

Georgia Sloan 

PO Box 337 

Hubbard, Or.  97032 

 


